Dear Coaches,

The 31st Annual Davis County Invitational Cross Country Championships will be held September 12th, 
 2018.  The course will be run close to the original 2.75 mile route used for several years.  Layton City has agreed to open the gates so we can run through the fence surrounding the “Bubble”.

There will be an entry fee of $60 per school (not per team) to cover the cost of the awards, and the timing. Since every school is in our district all you need to do is have your secretary transfer the money into our account.  (Syracuse Cross Country) The awards will go 10 deep in each race. Also, if you have an extra t-shirt or two and would like to donate it, I will give them to the Layton Parks personnel- they’ve been great to work with.
We will be using runnercard so no tags are necessary but you will need to go onto runnercard and enter your athletes. 
We will run a JV race for both the girls and the boys.
As in past years, you will be allowed to enter up to 10 athletes in the Boys and Girls Varsity races, although only the top seven will figure in the scoring.  Please indicate your non-scoring athletes on their bibs.  A large “NS” will be sufficient.  The “NS” are eligible for awards- they just won’t score.

We will once again include a fun run for alumni/parents/siblings/friends.  This is open to anyone.  There will be no cost, and no awards.  Please inform any alumni and friends of your program of this run.

We are asking each school to provide two adults to help with the finish, direct traffic, help time, and stand guard over the gates by the bubble etc.  Layton city officials are mandating that the gates have 2 adults, (one per gate) the entire time the gates are open.  3:00 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. (Please don’t ignore this request)
As you all know when your hosting a meet its hard to take time to find adults to help.
The schedule will be as follows:

  3:10 – Coaches Mtg
  3:30 pm - Junior Varsity Girls

  3:55 pm - Junior Varsity Boys

  4:20 pm - Varsity Girls

  4:45 pm - Varsity Boys

  5:10 pm - Alumni/Parent/Sibling/Friends of XC

  5:30 pm - Awards Ceremony at the Finish Line area

We appreciate the cooperation of Layton City Parks and Recreation in allowing us to run at this beautiful park.  Please inform your athletes of the importance taking care of the grounds and of cleaning up after the race.

     See ya Wednesday September 12th.
If you have any questions concerning the meet, course, etc., feel free to contact me.

Rob Wilcox
rwilcox@dsdmail.net Syracuse High School

 (801) 589-9949  
